
 
 
 

 

 

 
To our faithful and valued Customers and Partners,  

 

 

 

As you are all aware that because of the COVID-19 worldwide pandemic, very tough restrictions 

have been established in many countries all over the world including Switzerland. We are all 

concerned, and it is our important duty and obligation to ensure that our employees are safe. We 

keep great attention to ensure that all the enforced safety regulations are being followed.  

 

We have an important responsibility in trying to stop and avoid the spread of the virus. For this 

reason, all travels, and physical meetings have been cancelled and we have organized to reduce 

to the bare minimum the need to move from home to the office.  

 

We remain open for business and will serve our customers and fulfill your needs. All the GMP team 

remains mobilized and can be reached by phone or mail as usual. We ask for your indulgence and 

understanding if our response time is indeed longer than usual. We will continue to be able to send 

and receive parcels, but we are experimenting unforeseen delays due to the transportation 

companies and the postal service whose capacities have been reduced. Until further notice the 

delivery times as mentioned in our quotations will be given for information purpose as the best 

approximation we can do in good faith, and until this crisis is over, we will not be able to guarantee 

their execution. 

 

We are monitoring daily the evolution of the situation, new restrictions and legal obligations as 

enforced by the Swiss federal government, and by the state of Vaud, and we may have to face 

unforeseen additional tougher constraints on the coming days or weeks. 

 

As all major crisis this is a tough one but if we work all together in good understanding, we will be 

able to overcome it, and emerge stronger than before. 

 

We wish to all our customers and partners good health, to be safe, stay safe, and please do 

whatever necessary to protect yourselves and all your beloved ones.  
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